Annex IllI: Qutline of merging/alignment task (next steps) to
undertake on Annex IV

We suggest moving the content of Regulation 48 alt Environmental Impact Statement
paragraph 4 to Annex IV.

The group also recommends that the broad issues to be addressed by a meaningful EIS
now in many elements of Annex IV should be retained to indicate how applicants and/or
contractors will satisfy the regulations in Annex IV. In the below table, we have therefore
presented the content moved from Regulation 48alt para 4 on the left hand side, and the
content already within Annex IV to be retained in Annex IV on the right hand side.

The next steps will be to:

e merge and align the two columns to create Annex IV, noting there is often overlap
between the left and right columns.

e rewording the annex content to reflect that the annexes are requirements not strict
formatting templates (e.g. rewording ‘this section should describe the key sources of
environmental impacts...." to ‘describe the key sources of environmental impacts’).

Note: No proposals have been made in this group’s text proposal on the specific
content/wording of these sections. Highlights as appear in Annex IV of this outcomes report.

Moved from Regulations | Annex IV - elements to retain in Annex
to Annex IV (48alt (4))



















The group notes that text on Stakeholder consultation needs to be square-
bracketed and considered how to be aligned and streamlined in light of
how Council adopts the work of IWG Stakeholder consultation (which has
now handed its final work over to Council).







